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DATE: 3/15/2023  

BILL: HB1567, As originally introduced 

SPONSOR: Rep. Womack 

SUBTITLE: 

TO AMEND THE LAW CONCERNING THE PLACEMENT OF IDENTIFICATION AND 

SAFETY DEVICES ON A SCHOOL BUS.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

TOPIC 

√  Facilities/Transportation 

 

AFFECTED FUNDS 

  

 

REVENUE IMPACT 

√  No Impact to State Budget 

 

ASSUMPTIONS - BASED ON: 

 

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS 

√  This would have to be in addition to the current federal requirement of an eight light system 

Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standards (FMVSS) 108.  

The requirement will cost around $2,000 per bus and will need to be done after purchase by the 

dealer because it is a special order.  
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